
If you are unable to attend the show (we will miss you!) but wish to send it a piece for the 

competition, the best way to do this is to simply send it with someone from your guild who will 

be attending the show. If that is not possible, you may ship your work to Jerry Foster at 4000 

Juniata Street, Sain Louis, MO 63116 USA. Jerry will make sure it gets to the show and after the 

show will ship it back to you. Please include a return address and a prepaid shipping label with 

your piece. Please note, the Gateway Leather Guild will not be responsible for any lost or 

damaged packages. 


